

RECEIVED

NOV 04 2020

NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

October 30, 2020

Julie Patterson-Hunter Clerk of the Board 950 Maidu Avenue Nevada City CA 95959

Dear Ms. Patterson-Hunter,

The Governing Board of the Nevada-Sierra Connecting Point Public Authority offers its recommendation to the Board of Supervisors that Nathalie Ennis and Emily Rivenes be appointed to the Governing Board. Nathalie Ennis is applying as a consumer member. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

Susan Healy-Harman Governing Board Chair